

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

VOIP TRUNKLINE: 981-8500 LOCAL: 2558, 2556 DIRECT LINE: (632) 929-5401, (632) 927-1835

FAX: (632) 928-2863

E-MAIL: chancellor.updiliman@up.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

8 September 2023

MEMORANDUM NO. ECLV-23-024

TO

All Concerned

SUBJECT

Extension of Registration Period and Deadline of Payments for First

Semester, AY 2023-2024

Considering the requests of the University Student Council (USC) in their letter of 6 September 2023 and after consulting the Office of the University Registrar, the registration period for the First Semester, AY 2023-2024 is extended up to September 12, 2023 (Tuesday). The deadline for registration related payments is also extended up to 29 September 2023 (Friday).

For your compliance, please.

EDGARDO CARLO L. VISTAN II Chancellor